
Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the Committee, 
 
As a parent, I oppose this bill because you all are so nosy as it is your slowly taking away the rights of the 
parents it corruption you the family values and society as a whole, stop meddling in everyone’s lives all 
the time! 
 
Regards,  
Shauna eckert  
60260 Wapiti Dr 
St. Helens, OR 97051  
 


